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2nd December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are so excited to announce that Year 6 have booked a very special visit to support our Writing units in 
English for January 2023. This is a visit that we have been unable to book for several years due to having 
to book so far in advance and due to the excessively high demand for tickets.  
 
Kicking off January 2023 in style, Year 6 will be making their way to Harry Potter Studios in London. We 
have no doubts that this incredible studio tour and onsite English lesson will equip our children with all the 
creative, imaginative and truly magical ideas that they could wish for to include within their writing once 
they return.  
 
The visit will take place on Friday 13th January 2023. 
 
Children are to attend in normal full school uniform  
 
The cost of the visit is £40 per pupil. 
[Children have the option of bringing £10 each as spending money should they wish to buy a souvenir! They 
will be responsible for looking after this and keeping it safe.] 
 
The coach will be leaving at 7:30am prompt so we ask that you arrive 15 minutes before this at 7:15am to 
allow for registration and toilet trips! Unfortunately, in order to maximise the full day, we will be unable to 
wait behind for children who arrive late. 
 
Children will need to be collected from school later than usual at 7:30pm. We ask that you are on time 
please as both staff and children will have had a very long day and be ready for the weekend! We also ask 
that you park considerately on Woodthorne Rd South, as parking for the coach is always challenging following 
the return of a trip (particularly in the dark)!  
 
It is important that children arrive to school having already eaten breakfast and will need to bring a packed 
lunch with them for the day and a separate snack to eat before we head home. If you qualify for free school 
meals and require school to provide a packed lunch and snack, please let us know by the last day of term 
(Friday 16th December)at the latest so that we  can get it ordered. 
 
Should you qualify for free school meals and require support with payment, please contact the office, who will 
do all they can to help. 
 

Magical and enchanting regards,  
Year 6 Team 
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